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South Windsor, CT 06074

February 21, 2024

To Whom it May Concern, 

We have submitted an application to the Town of South Windsor, CT to request approval for a major home occupation operation on our property. We have submitted this request with the intention of opening a cottage bakery in our home. We intend to produce celebration cakes, cupcakes, specialty cookies, cake pops, gourmet marshmallows, cotton candy, as well as a variety of breads. We will not hire any outside employees; the business will be run solely by Francisco and Katy Rivera. As products will be sold at farmer’s markets and vendor events, or by special order only, there will not be open hours of operation for the public to come to the property. Special orders which are picked up from our home will be scheduled in advance, and will be conducted only between the hours of 9am and 8pm. All customers will be directed to park in our driveway upon arrival to avoid impeding traffic.
Thank you for your consideration,
Francisco and Katy Rivera
